DA 12-7/6¢

Bedford Waste Services, Inc.
P. O. Box 2400

Biddeford, Me. 04005
603-668-5788

June 8, 2012

Debra Howland

Executive Director

Public Utilties Commission
21, S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re:  Affiliate Agreement
&

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with RSA 366:3 Filing of Contracts, enclosed are the original and
six copies of an agreement (“agreement”) between Bedford Waste Service. Inc.
(“Bedford”) and Summit Excavating, Inc. (“Summit™) for the rejuvenation of one
common leach field. Bedford and Summit are both owned by Robert S. LaMontagne.

Bedford selected Summit after reviewing three responses to a request for proposal
for the rejuvenation work. Summit met the qualifications, has the experience and was the
low bidder. Summit anticipates starting the rejuvenation on June 12, 2012.

Mr. Naylor, Director of the Water & Gas Division, has been apprised of the
agreement and the rejuvenation work. If you, the PUC Staff and / or the Commissioners
have any questions or comments, please call me directly at 207-282-5222 or email me at
stephenpsteyr@yahoo.com. Also, with respect to the affiliate agreement, if Bedford is
required to do anything else, please advise.

Sincerely,
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Stephen P. St. Cyr



